Dear Camp Parent:

Your student will be participating in our beekeeping program as part of our
Learning 4 Life Farm camp. The bees are docile and rarely sting, and we will
provide protective clothing. Master Beekeeper Bob Hooker will be working the
hive and the kids will be observing.

Please send a long-sleeved shirt and a pair of long pants with your child for
them to put on as protection during our beekeeping. Please avoid black as
this attracts bees.

Students who are nervous will be permitted to stay back from the hive and
observe at a distance. We will go over bee safety and first aid procedures with
them.

Please sign and return the attached permission slip by Wednesday of this
week, so that your student can participate in beekeeping.
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